
From: "Fisher-Tyler Frieda (DHSS)" <Frieda.Fisher-Tyler@state.de.us>
To: "Sattar Lodhi" <ASL@nrc.gov>
Date: Fri, Sep 26, 2003  7:59 AM
Subject: RE: EA for Bristol Myers Squibb

Sattar,

The Office of Radiation Control, Delaware Division of Public Health has reviewed the
EA/FONSI for release of Bristol Myers Squibb facilities at the DuPont Experimental Station to
unrestricted use, and agrees with NRC staff conclusions.

We have no objection to the proposed action.  Please contact me should you have any questions
on this matter.

Best Regards,

Frieda Fisher-Tyler, CIH
Administrator,
Office of Radiation Control
DE Division of Public Health
P.O. Box 637
Dover, DE   19903

http://www.deph.org/hsp/orchome.htm
Frieda.Fisher-Tyler@state.de.us
302-744-4944
302-739-3839, fax

-----Original Message-----
From: Sattar Lodhi [mailto:ASL@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2003 1:26 PM
To: Fisher-Tyler Frieda (DHSS)
Subject: Fwd: EA for Bristol Myers Squibb

Ms. Tyler-Fisher:

Please review the attached Environmental Assessment and provide to us with your comments. 
This is related to Bristol-Myers Squibb’s  request to terminate their NRC license.  

Thank you.

Sattar Lodhi
NRC Region I



CC: "Brinsfield Robert (DHSS)" <Robert.Brinsfield@state.de.us>


